
 
 

  

 

 
 

    

From: Tina Miranda 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: The use of experimental medicines in school (CCSD) 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 12:16:09 PM 

Hello. My name is Tina Miranda and I STRONGLY oppose mandatory use of the COVID19 
experimental jab, it is not a vaccine as it is being called ;as it DOES NOT eradicate the virus 
and it also produces illness.  Please put my opposition in record. 

Please note: 
The students in Nevada deserve to maintain their CONSTITUTIONAL guaranteed right to say 
"NO!" to drugs for any reason. It is a direct violation of the Nuremberg Code to force anyone 
to participate in a medical experiment (and with the non-FDA approved drugs, these 
"vaccines" qualify as experimental). It is a violation of the 1st amendment to require anyone in 
our society and especially at publicly-funded schools to participate. 

There is not one documented legitimate case where a student has caused illness on a teacher 
that resulted in death. If you would like more documented information from peer group studies 
that have been censored by the mainstream media, I would be more than happy to send over to 
you. I would also suggest reviewing VAERS which documents death and adverse effects due 
to this experimental COVID jab, however only about 1% of the cases are actually reported, 
which means there are so many more innocent victims out there who haven't reported their 
event with the experimental jab. My child is not a lab rat. 

Respectfully, 
Tina Miranda 


